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Commonwealth Edison Company
ATIN : Mr. James J. O'Connor

President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This letter confirms an upcoming meeting between members of this office
and members of the Commonwealth Edison Company staff. As discussed by
Mr. Heishman and Mr. Peoples, the meeting will be held at the Commonwealth
Edison Corporate Office at 9:00 a.m. on January 10, 1980.

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss recent events at Dresden and
Quad-Cities including core spray valves closings, unplanned radioactive
liquid release, gaseous effluent releases, and personnel errors at the
Quad-Cities plant and at Dresden, the cooling lake leakage.

Sincerely,

b#
James G. Keppler
Director

i770 360cc: Mr. D. L. Peoples, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Mr. B. B. Stephenson, Station
Superintendent

Mr. N. Kalivianakis, Plant
Superintendent
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